
Draft statement on WA8 (budget appropriations) 

The School Committee is supportive of the budget allocation as 

recommended by Town Staff which fully funds the PSB budget 

request, and which was voted favorably by Select Board on 

April 26, 2022.   

The School Committee is grateful to the PSB staff who have 

refined the FY23 PSB budget, and prepared and presented 

detailed budget documents.  FY23 budget documents are 

available at www.brookline.k12.ma.us/budget.    

Because the budget materials can be complex, and in keeping 

with previous practice, PSB will provide an executive summary 

to Town Meeting Members in advance of Town Meeting.   

http://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/budget

